
Dear Snowdrop Class,                                Week Commencing 15th June 2020 

 

Hi everyone, we hope you enjoyed last week’s pirate challenges as we are 

continuing with the pirate theme again this week.  

This week’s challenges are based around the story The 

Night Pirates by Peter Harris. If you don’t have a copy, Cbeebies 

Bedtime stories have a lovely reading of the book for you to 

watch. 
 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mdWxBn-xvrQ  

 

Over the Deep Blue Sea is one of our favourite songs in Nursery (Mrs Grant is a BIG fan) 

and there is a great version by Super Simple Songs over on YouTube.  

I am sure your child can show you the actions for this one :)  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lCPJhybHBkA  
 

 

 

Send a message in a bottle. Did you know that Pirates would send messages in 

bottles on the sea? Have a go at writing or drawing a message you would want 

to send if you were stuck on a pirate ship and needed some HELP.               

What about making a set of pirates with wooden spoons?    

 

                       SUNFLOWER UPDATE!!  
 

There have been plenty of sunflower updates on EExAT this week which has 

been so lovely to see. We have shared some photos below for you all to see. We 

are so proud of how well you have been caring for your sunflowers. We spotted some great 

measuring by one of our snowdrops in particular whose sunflower is now 64cm tall! 

 If you haven’t posted a recent update and wanted to share a photo you can upload it to 

EExAT or send it to our class email address – snowdrop@st-james.deryshire.sch.uk 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Take care and stay safe. Mrs Kennett and Miss Taylor. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mdWxBn-xvrQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lCPJhybHBkA

